
Reference: FS447295993

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. John Goodwin

Address: Old Orchard 35 The Avenue Hampton TW12 3RN

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Due to the expectation that there is likely to be shortage this winter in the capacity of the power grid in the
designated area to carry the existing demand for electricity, (already noted as resulting in brief outages), the extra power
demand generated by this proposed development will inevitably create considerable consternation about this
development. 

Furthermore, will there being a ban on any further developments of flats/houses in the West London boroughs of
Hillingdon, Hounslow and Ealing due to the loss of spare capacity in the grid having a huge negative impact on the ability
to supply sustainable power to developments in around these aforementioned outer London boroughs -
https://www.ft.com/content/3f3535b8-02ed-4789-86dd-68283bfe2901 - including LBRUT? 

The local MP should be made aware of this grotesque, out of all proportion, development, and give support in objecting to
this planning application which will have a very negative impact on this part of the borough. It cannot afford to have
overloaded planning applications.


